
In February we have 3 new members in the Spring enrollment. Last year at this time we only added 2 
new members in February. This puts at a total enrollment of 207. Last year we had 231. Our plan for this 
year was 240. Our shortfall is 33. Last year we did not add any new members for the remainder of the 
fiscal year. I would anticipate the same for the remainder of this year. This puts our income deficit is 
$1,485.

We incurred no expenses during February. As of February, we have seen the following savings:
Spring Open House $569.52
New Member Meeting $647.50
Fall Open House & New Member Mtg $603.94 Total Savings:   $2,118.85
Holiday Luncheon $297.89



   

At this time the only other pending bill is for our annual ProClass in amount of $2,499. We budgeted 
$2,500. At end of February our remaining Current Year Fund is at $8,249.82. After reflecting pending 
ProClass bill this would be reduced to $5,750.82. 
 
The major remaining anticipated expenditures are the Volunteer Luncheon $750, Spring Outing $650. 
Taking into account these major remaining budgeted items we are estimated to be at a Fund Balance of 
$4,350.82. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


